Board of Management Meeting
5" November 2018

Report to School Community

The minutes of the previous meeting were read, agreed and signed.
The treasurer reported to the board on the current financial situation.
The principal presented his report to the board.
It included the statutory requirement in relation to child protection.
He also reported on:

e staffing issues such as SNA and bus escort recruitment

e enrolment

e school self- evaluation in the area of Irish

e parent-teacher meetings

e registering with the charities regulator

e events such as the girls football final victory, green school work, dance
classes and cross country athletics

The board expressed its appreciation to the Parents’ Council for all the hard work
in planning and organising the recent 5k run which raised in excess of €3000 for
the school.

The meeting ended with a prayer.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday 10" December at 8pm.




